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Sewer relocation in Mount Pleasant continues July 19-August 2 
July 16, 2021  

UPDATE: The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is relocating sewer and storm lines in preparation for 
construction of the future Mount Pleasant Station. Relocating these utilities is ongoing and is expected to be completed 
by mid-August. Overall work is broken down into five segments: 
 

• Segment 1 – (completed) E. 8th Avenue between Main Street and the lane west of Main Street 
• Segment 2 – (completed) Intersection of E. 8th Avenue at Main Street 
• Segment 3 – Main Street between E. 8th Avenue and E. Broadway 
• Segment 4 – (completed) Northern half of the intersection of Main Street and E. Broadway 
• Segment 5 – Southern half of the intersection of Main Street and E. Broadway 

 
In the period from July 19 – August 2, crews will be working during the day in the southern part of Segment 5. This work 
includes completing the sewer tie-in and paving south of the intersection of Main Street at E. Broadway. 
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What to Expect 

 

Timing* 
• Daytime work will continue on the 

south side of the intersection of 
Main Street at E. Broadway. 

• Paving on Main Street to complete 
Segment 5 may happen as early as  
late July.  

*Schedules can change without notice 

 

Hours of Work* 
• Day: 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
* Work will primarily be completed Monday to 

Friday but may, on occasion, occur on 
Staturday or Sunday. 

 

    

.  

Traffic  
• There will be traffic shifts on 

Main Street between Kinsgway 
and E. 10th Avenue. Watch for 
traffic signs and flaggers for lane 
modifications. 

• Turning restrictions in effect at 
the intersection of Main Street 
and E. Broadway. Please watch 
for traffic signs. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
• Parking on the east side of Main Street 

between E. 10th Avenue and Kingsway 
will be temporarily unavailable. 
 

 
Other important information: 

• Access for all abilities will be maintained to residences, businesses and services. 
• Emergency access is maintained at all times. 
• When possible, crews will perform the noisiest construction activities during the day to reduce overnight noise. 

 
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood and on 
your property. We will continue to keep you informed in advance of any local work now and in the future to help you plan 
accordingly. Thank you in advance for your patience. 

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/. Updates will also be emailed to local registered contacts, and additional notification 
will be provided where possible. Please note, construction schedules can change on short notice. 

Broadway Subway Project Corporation is committed to safety and COVID-19 Protocols while construction activities are 
underway and continues to follow the latest guidance from the Provincial Health Officer and WorkSafeBC. 
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